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Covid Policy  
 

In the best interest of Cake Angels committee, volunteers, the children, their 
families, and our referral agencies the Cake Angels have established a COVID-19 
policy, which sets out the rules and procedures our not-for-profit will implement for 
the duration of the COVID-19 crisis.  
 
If you have been assigned to make a cake for a child and the State in which you live 
in goes into a lockdown - the cake cannot be made under the Cake Angels banner. 
We will postpone all cakes till such a time when the lockdown in a state has either 
eased restrictions or completely lifted. 
 
We understand this is a difficult time for these families and that they may still opt to 
receive their cake, in this case if you do choose to make the cake for the child it will 
be at an agreement between both you and the family. The Cake Angels will not take 
responsibility for any adverse outcomes in this situation. We will not be able to 
share pictures of your cake on our social media in this circumstance.  
 
If you are delivering a cake to a child during restrictions, you must follow the 
statewide health advice. If a mask is required to be worn you must wear a mask and 
adhere to distance restrictions. We do not want volunteers having to travel outside 
their restricted radius to deliver a cake. Non-contact deliveries are best during these 
uncertain times.  
 
As the lockdowns and restrictions may come in to place without a lot of notice we 
understand it might inconvenience our volunteers as the cake may already be made. 
We understand that this is a difficult time for everyone and if you are in this position 
and unable to deliver, please reach out to us so we can share the cake on our social 
media.  
 
This policy is in place to protect not only our volunteers but also the child receiving 
the cake and their family.  
 

 


